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TO:

Distribution

FROM:

BA/Director, Office of Procurement

SUBJECT:
Year End Invoice or Voucher Processing

The NASA accounting system will be closed for normal operation from September 26 to October 7, 2008, to allow completion of fiscal year-end processing and the upgrade of our accounting and contract administration software. 

The last day to submit invoices or vouchers for payment for this fiscal year is September 16, 2008.  Contractors who submit invoices or vouchers directly to the NASA Shared Services Center Payables Office should ensure that the invoice or voucher is received in that office by close of business on the September 16th.  
Invoices or vouchers submitted through the contracting officer (CO) for approval must be received by the CO no later than close of business on September 12th to allow ample processing time for payment by the NSSC.  

Normal processing of invoices and vouchers will resume on October 8, 2008.  All overdue invoices or vouchers will be processed as quickly as possible in accordance with prompt payment procedures.  All others will be processed according to payment due dates as specified by the contract.

Contracting officers should confirm to Karon Porche via e-mail that your contractors and vendors have been notified of these submission requirements by close of business on September 10, 2008.

If you have any procurement questions regarding this process, please contact Karon Porche in the Procurement Policy and Systems Office at 281-483-5114.  For financial matters, please contact the NSSC Customer Contact Center at 1-877-677-2123. 
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